Community Partnership Grants

Apply now open for the 2025 Community Partnerships Grant Program, with
$100,000 in total funding available to support initiatives aimed at fostering
stronger relationships between police departments and their communities.

This grant is a great resource for agencies looking to enhance community
engagement through impactful projects, events, or programs. Whether your
department is planning to launch new outreach initiatives or expand
ongoing efforts, this funding can significantly help in promoting trust,
transparency, and engagement within your community.

Even if your agency received a Community Partnerships Grant in 2024,
you are still eligible to apply for the 2025 funding. This is an opportunity to
build upon past successes or develop new ideas for commmunity engagement.

All grant submissions must focus on key areas such as building relationships,
trust, and partnerships with the communities you serve. The deadline to
apply is September 12, 2025, and applications can be submitted online.

Visit mnchiefs.org/community-grants to learn more and apply. If you have
any questions, feel free to reach out to Aimee Schroeder or Jeff Potts.


https://www.mnchiefs.org/community-grants

